SPRA

Update June 2022

Here is brief update looking forward to the 2022/23 season.

Firstly, we don’t expect to see any restrictions to this upcoming season, with that said SPRA will continue to
review all of the guidelines and return to play information as released by Ringette Canada, Ringette Alberta,
Alberta Health Services, and Strathcona County if any changes are required, we will then review and react
accordingly, and we are committed as an Executive to ensuring that our Association follows all of the
recommendations put forward.

In the meantime, REGISTER NOW Registration will close August 20, 2022

Evaluations

We are in the process of building our schedule for warmup skates (not mandatory). What we do know is our
first skate will be August 13" and last one is scheduled August 27". There are ice times for all divisions
during these dates so there will be plenty of opportunity for our athletes to knock the summer rust off.

New this year as directed by Ringette Alberta all athletes in U10, 12 and 14 must have scheduled skate
before UAA’s (exception is AA tryouts). Those skates will take place the week of August 29, 2022 more
details to come from your division director.

Power AA try outs will begin August 28-2022. AA registration closes August 15, 2022

For U12 and 14 athletes like previous years UAA’s will take place on September long weekend Sept 4,
2022. UAA's for U10’s will be determined at later date.

Further communications will be done through your division directors closer to evaluation process.

**|ce times and dates are subject to change**

COACHING

Every team needs to have a coach and at least one assistant coach. Ringette requires at least one certified
female to be on the bench or ice at all times. All coaches/bench staff need the appropriate certification
based on the division/level they are coaching and their role. If you have any questions, please reach out to
coaching director Angela Kotyk coach@sherwoodparkringette.ca

The cost of coaching clinics is reimbursed by SPRA.

Player Requests And Declaring

You are NOT able to submit a player request for U12, U14, U16, U19.

In addition to player requests there will be no self-declaring this year as we fully expect to have
a normal evaluation process.

ALSO CHECK OUT the SPRA Parent Handbook: i? IMPORTANT TO READ!
http://sherwoodparkringette.ca/wp-content/uploads/2016/07/SPRAParentHandbook.pdf

PLEASE ensure you read the Parent Handbook as noted above as it outlines and answers many questions
you may have. If you still have questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to contact us.

Looking forward to another fun season! See you at the rink!
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